
—PROJECT INFORMATION— 
ARANA TRUNK LINE SEWER REPLACEMENT, 

PHASE 1 

TENTATIVE CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 

Starting in 2023. 

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

SANITATION DISTRICT 

SCOPE OF WORK 

Replacement and rehabilitation of approximately 1,688 linear feet of aging and 
deteriorating sanitary sewer trunk line and replacement and rehabilitation of sewer 
manholes along Arana Gulch, near Highway 1 at Soquel Drive.  

AFFECTED STREETS 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? 

At times during the project, residents in the area should expect noise, dust, 
temporary traffic control and detours, and associated traffic delays. Access to 
driveways may be temporarily blocked during construction. In addition, sewer service 
to properties in these areas may be temporarily interrupted during working hours. 
 

Chuck Littlejohn 

Construction Inspector 

(510) 410-7131  

See attached Vicinity Map 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 

Randy Egner  

Resident Engineer 

(408) 769-8428 
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